MEMBERSHIP IN THE GSLSSC

Welcome to the Membership Page of the Official GSLSSC website! On behalf of all
the members of the GSLSSC we would like to say THANK YOU for taking the time to
visit our website and for your interest in our Club. We hope that enjoy your visit to our
website and that you will visit it often for the latest news about the GSLSSC.

The GSLSSC welcomes ALL individuals. Everyone is welcome to attend meetings and
events. It is not necessary to seek membership in order to attend and participate in
functions. We understand that not all individuals who visit our website and/or attend our
meetings and/or functions will be interested in seeking membership. Again, you are
welcome to attend regardless of your membership status.

There are two forms of membership:  full and associate. Full membership in the GSLSSC requires attending two meetings. Full members are allowed to vote, hold office or be eligible for any awards and/or benefits that are provided for full members.  Associate members must be sponsored by a full member. This later membership status is intended for those who could not attend regular meetings.

The GSLSSC is a working Club, and all of its activities are supported through the voluntary
efforts of its members. Thus active participation by its members in club activities is vital to the success of the club. 

Our members, like our dogs, are multi-talented and we believe that you will find most of
us more than willing to share our interests and insights with you.

If after getting to know us you feel that you would like to become a member of the
GSLSSC, please contact the Membership Chair Tammy Riggs. (You will no doubt meet
her at the first meeting you attend.)

For any questions regarding membership, the application process, or to obtain a current
Membership Application please contact Tammy . She can also answer any general
questions regarding the GSLSSC that you may have. You may reach her:
- in person at a meeting
                   - via email at goldenskip@msn.com
         - via phone at 623-824-5226.

Thanks again for your interest. We look forward to getting to know you at a GSLSSC
function!
